
SISTERHOOD PASSOVER WINE SALE 

 

In partnership with Needham Center Fine Wines, Sisterhood 
once again is offering an easy way to purchase a variety of 
Passover wines while supporting Temple Aliyah! Available 
through the last day of Passover (April 29th). Simply 
click here and fill your cart! 

Delivery is available for ALL orders and 10 percent of all 
kosher items will be donated to Temple Aliyah. Be sure to 
mention Temple Aliyah when making in-store purchases and 
type “Temple Aliyah” in the comment section for online 
purchases. Thanks for supporting the Sisterhood Wine Sale, 
our local shop and partner, and Temple Aliyah! 

 

https://v4f4vtn6.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019nDKjtdpgIgG06I5G0NHQzSHVPJlTFG7C-xmk2-GJ7w6drwrXPpR1FOv7ZJW7UKD74RtE0hUI5a6qYHaAutQEJKU-LbqkD9jHhFu05t0Q9AdJeywGcrbz_qRojCMVdCLgBquQvyuhev7liBKTsLi0Ux7JwvJFHTEILjeHNBoavqyhignxAnMBwhIpfheTmctmxsPNQn6QdY=&c=xEh4RpRj0-9sZ_dMFwnv4I8fghK-R3A23hSFaWOEsqxfiZreOXbq7w==&ch=rblLo7EX4HbezM-VDL2-O1PNzVL4-Ar6AINHgswAW_Y1IM-We21LLw==

